
Complaint Regarding Inadequate Public 

Transport Accessibility 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Title] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the inadequate accessibility of public transport 

services in [City/Area Name]. As a resident and regular user of these services, I have repeatedly 

encountered issues that hinder the ability of individuals with disabilities to travel safely and 

conveniently. 

Specifically, I have observed the following issues: 

• Poorly maintained sidewalks leading to transit stops. 

• Lack of ramps or elevators at major transit stations. 

• Inadequate signage and information for passengers with disabilities. 

These barriers not only affect those with mobility challenges but also create a sense of exclusion 

within our community. It is crucial that public transport systems are designed to accommodate 

all individuals, regardless of their physical abilities. 

I urge you to take immediate action to improve the accessibility of our public transport services 

and request that you develop a comprehensive plan to address these concerns. I believe that by 

working together, we can create a more inclusive environment for everyone. 



Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)] 

[Your Printed Name] 


